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Dear Sir,

| was extremely disappointed to learn that the government has moved to change legislation
removing the need for voters to provide proof of identify before casting their vote.
Please retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof of identity before casting their

vote.

| believe this requirement is widely accepted by our Queensland community, and is essential to
ensure the integrity of the electoral system and minimize the potential for voter fraud.

Yours sincerely,

Jan Simpson

Kureelpa 4560
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